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Unsure what this it trying to solve other than imposing a tax (Super Majority Party in 

Salem), because the Electric Vehicle push has impacted the exorbitant Gas Tax 

Oregonians already have to pay compared to the rest of the nation.  Essentially 

imposing a double tax on individual who cannot afford an electric vehicle is not the 

solution.  Many of those individuals are already low income, and do not need to be 

supplementing for the Rich Elites who can afford an overpriced E-Vehicle, and are 

not subject to the Gas Tax.  If this is the solution, then the EV owners should be 

subjected to a higher tax rate over those individuals who do not drive an Electric 

Vehicle. 


